
 

 

 

 
Registration for Summer 2023 and Fall 2023  

 

Registration for both Summer and Fall 2023 are ongoing. 

¶ Reach out to those who have not registered yet and refer to applicable support offices if 

needed (Financial Aid, Student Accounting, Student Success Center, etc.). 
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days/time and final exam days/times. This is often a point of confusion for students. 

¶ There are now 48 Summer discounted courses available at $333 per credit. Encourage 

students to take summer classes and remind them that GPA does not transfer in from 

other institutions, only credits.  

 
Students Requesting Transfer credit/classes at other institutions 

 

¶ Remind students to use the internal form: Current Detroit Mercy Student: Request for 

Guest/Transfer Credit on the Registrar webpage. Check with guest institution to follow 

their policy for incoming guest students.  
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